
From:  Kalla Hirschbein <kalla.ifrfish@gmail.com> 
To: <bay-delta@waterboards.ca.gov> 
Date:  7/5/2012 4:42 PM 
Subject:  Bay-Delta Workshop Panels 
 
The Golden Gate Salmon Association would like to participate in the second 
of the three workshops, particularly on day two in the discussion regarding 
salmonids. I would like to register myself, along with Zeke Grader from the 
Pacific Coast Federation of Fishermen's Associations. We would like to be 
on a panel with Dick Pool (already registered via email) to discuss: 1. the 
GGSA salmon plan; 2. the need to identify other types of planning and 
alternative water sources outside the Delta for other beneficial uses; 3. 
the importance of salmon and flow requirements to support them. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
--  
Kalla Hirschbein 
Counsel 
Institute for Fisheries Resources 
Pacific Coast Federation of Fishermen's Associations 
office:  415-561-3474, ext. 222 
mobile: 619-723-3992 
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